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  Downing Square Construction 
 Night Work Notice 

 
The Town of Arlington, through its contractor GTA Construction, Inc., will be completing a water main 

rehabilitation project in Downing Square (the intersection of Park Avenue, Lowell Street, Westminster 

Avenue, Park Avenue Extension, and Bow Street) next week.  In consideration of pedestrian and 

vehicular traffic, as well as the safety of the public and workers, Town officials have approved this work 

to occur at night between the hours of 7 P.M. and 5 A.M.  This work has been scheduled for the evenings 

of Monday, June 4th through Thursday, June 7th (rain/alternate dates will be Monday, June 11th through 

Thursday, June 15th).  Please note that this is a continuation of the work that was previously scheduled in 

mid-May. 

During work hours, residents can expect the presence of construction vehicles, equipment, and noise.  The 

Contractor will make every effort to keep inconveniences to a minimum and will try to complete louder 

activities earlier in the evening to the extent possible.  The Police Department will provide Traffic Safety 

Detail Officers to assist with vehicular and pedestrian traffic management, increase work zone safety, and 

enforce parking restrictions.  Residents, drivers, and pedestrians are asked to follow posted instructions, 

including temporary detours, as applicable. 

While it is anticipated that the work will be completed without disruption to your water service, it is 

possible that temporary shut downs may be required during work hours.  As such, it is recommended that 

residents draw some water in containers ahead of work hours for use during the evening or emergencies.  

Should water service be interrupted, it is advisable to run water through an outside faucet or any cold 

water faucet for several minutes in order to flush out your water lines.   

Should you have any additional questions about the project during normal business hours (7 A.M. to 4 

P.M.), please contact the Arlington Engineering Division at (781) 316-3320, or 

wcopithorne@town.arlington.ma.us.  Should you have any questions or issues during evening work 

hours, please contact the Department of Public Works at (781) 316-3301. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding while we continue to improve Arlington’s water 

distribution system.  
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